Our Journey through the Year

Reception Newsletter Autumn 2015

Dear Parents and Carers,

First of all, a warm welcome to everyone. We have been really impressed with how quickly the children have settled into their new Reception class and we are looking forward to working with them this year. For some of you, this will be the continuation of a journey begun in All Sorts or Nursery, for others it is the beginning of what we are sure will be a long and positive relationship.

Ourselves

Through the topic of "Ourselves", we will be getting to know each other really well by tooking at the similarities and differences between us. It would be wonderful if every child in the class could bring in a family photograph to put on our display board to spark off discussions about our different families.

Getting to Know You

We will be spending the next couple of weeks getting to know the children, building up positive relationships, getting them used to our daily routines and assessing their learning so we can move them forward with their learning through the year. Next week the children will be starting daily phonics sessions and once our assessments are complete we will be starting our daily literacy and numeracy activities. The children will be starting their R.E and P.E lessons on Thursday so if you haven't already done so could you please make sure your child has a named P.E kit in school. Could I also remind you that the children should not wear jewellery to school and on P.E days could you remove any ear - rings from your child's ears.

Learning Journeys

Eyery Friday your child will be bringing home their Learning Journey book. We would fove the children to put in any pictures, photographs, information, tickets etc about their achievements, trips, activities or family occasions that they would like to share with us. Could you please make sure that your child's Learning Journey is returned back to school on Monday.



